Our Case Number: ABP-318573-23

Meath County Council

c/o Martin Murray Director of Services Transportation

Buvinda House
Dublin Road
Navan

Co. Meath

C15 Y291

Date: 18/12/24

An
Bord
Pleanala

Re: A proposed Road Development comprising of the N2 Slane By-Pass and Public Reaim

Enhancement Scheme
Within the Towniands of Slane, County Meath

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your response to the Board's request for further information in relation o
the above-mentioned proposed road development and will take it into consideration in its determination

of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course in respect of this application.

If you have any queries in relation to this matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at

laps@pleanala.ie

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanéla reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfylly,

Direct Line: 01-8737184
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Sinead Singleton

Subject: Fw: ABP-318573-23
Attachments: Case Reference: ABP-318573-23 - N2 Slane By-Pass and Public Realm Enhancement
Scheme Slane, Co. Meath Additional Information Response Document

From: Eimear Reilly

Sent: Monday 16 December 2024 17:26

To: Rachel Gleave O'Connor <r.gleaveoconnor@pleanala.ie>
Subject: 318573

Hi Rachel

We have received the FI from Meath County Council in respect of the above — | have uploaded it to the
case site SL-ABP-318573-23 - Meath County Council's FI Response - All Documents

Will send the hard copies to you when received.

Once you have reviewed, please let me know if you consider the FI received to be significant.
Kind regards

Eimear

Eimear Reilly
Strategic Infrastructure Development
Ext. 7184

Ma fhaigheann tu an riomhphost seo lasmuigh de na gnathuaireanta oibre, ni bheidh mé ag suiil le freagra
na gniomh lasmuigh de d’uaireanta oibre f&in.

If you receive this email outside of normal working hours, | do not expect a response or action outside of
your own working hours



